
 

 

Life as a TG member 

Joining TG 

I vividly remember joining the school in year 2 and ever since then I have made 

many friends who I hope to stay in contact with in the future. When I first 

joined TG, I was terrified - moving to a new school is quite frightening! But 

within days, with help from my peers, I settled in and relaxed into the new 

environment and my TG journey set sail. 

My most embarrassing and amusing memories 

When I and one of my closest friends were in class 3, during the Christmas fair, 

we bought the filthiest chocolate cake and got the enormous amount of icing all 

over our faces! Until this day, no-one has ever known. By the way, I am 

extremely sorry for anyone who needed paper, but our faces were more 

important.  Another most embarrassing moment was bell-boating… my dad was 

attempting to steer our boat and we continuously crashed into many objects and, 

with me being at the front of the boat, I was pushed into many trees! Overall, 

the experience was still extremely fun. 

Friendships 

Throughout my journey as a TG student, I have made many friendships, with 

many ‘besties’ who have helped me along the way. The idea of leaving them 

behind as I journey onto my new school breaks my heart. Hopefully, I will be 

able to stay in touch with the majority of them and will dearly miss those that I 

won’t. 

Conclusion 

Overall, I thoroughly enjoyed my time at Temple Grafton and will miss 

everyone here but as I comfortably move into secondary school I would like to 

thank all of the teachers who have helped me on this journey. 

 

 

 


